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                                                                                                               18th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that from next July the official school uniform will be 

available online. We are working with a new company, "Delmapunto" which from this 

date will manage the sale online. We have chosen this company with the idea of making 

it more convenient and practical for all of you. 

You can visit their website: www.delmapunto.com 

The link through which the purchase can be made is: 

https://delmapunto.com/project/the-english-school-cebat-y-la-escuelita/ ,  

password:  theenglishschool2021 

Kind regards, 

The English School 
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